PRESS RELEASE

Ellensburg, WA. / February 11, 2009
Kittitas County Public Works Department

Kittitas County Public Works has opened to traffic most water damaged roads.
Remaining closed is Ringer Loop Road in the lower county. Clarke Road in the
lower county has been opened to traffic as of Wednesday, February 11",

Motorists are urged to stay off closed roads and not drive through barricades.
Please do not drive on these roads until the restrictive signage is removed, as
there may be erosion and other hazards not visible to the driver.

For more information call the Public Works Department at 411 N. Ruby St.,
Ellensburg at 509-962-7523



